
    

Scott’s Elementary Office     11250 East QR Ave      Scotts, Michigan        49088 
Phone (269) 497-2100          Fax (269) 497-2127 

 

 

 

April 20, 2020 

 

Dear CS Families, 

On behalf of all of us at the Elementary building we hope that you and your family are 

safe and healthy!  

We have been working collaboratively as a staff since the Governor`s Executive Order 

to develop a distance learning plan. We have been meeting and collaborating with 

each other as a teaching team as well as with colleagues and leaders around the 

county to develop a plan that focuses on the emotional, psychological and 

educational well-being of all our students. We are also working diligently to bring 

learning to all students, whether through paper-packets, through online platforms, or 

both.  We continue to search for ways we may be able to bring “hotspots” and devices 

to our families who need those.  

This is a “new normal” for all of us, teachers and learners, and we thank you for your 

patience as we navigate learning to deliver instruction in new ways.  We will also be 

patient with you as you learn to work remotely, through a paper packet of instruction, 

or both.  

We’re in this together, we’ll learn together, and we’ll get through this together. 

Please reach out with questions or concerns at tpeters@csschools.net or 269-497-2101. 

You can also find more information and our complete Continuation of Learning  (COL) 

plan at    https://www.csschools.net/studentactivities/coronavirus-disease-covid-19/ 

 

Sincerely, 

Teri  
Teri Peters; Principal Climax-Scotts Elementary  

11250 East QR Ave 

Scotts, MI 49088 

269-497-2101 
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